
The Affordable
Housing Alliance is

Expanding Our
Services in Your

Area!

The Affordable Housing Alliance (AHA) will be Ocean County's
Rapid Rehousing and Coordinated Entry partner, providing

services and assistance to individuals and families
experiencing a loss of housing.



To Learn More About Our Expanded Service In Ocean County Contact:




The Affordable Housing Alliance

Phone: (732) 341-2272 | Website: AHACAP.org

Hey, Ocean County!


